APPENDIX A
NOTICE OF DEVIATION

General Public Utilities Corporation Docket No. 50-219
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station License No. DPR-16

As a result of the inspection conducted on July 23-27, 1984, the following
deviation from an Oyster Creek commitment to the NRC was identified:

Fire Protection Report - Comparison to Standard Review Plan 9.5.1,
Appendix A, states that because the stairwells serve as escape routes
and access routes for fire fighting, the stairwells have been designed
to minimize smoke infiltration by their enclosures.

Contrary to the above, the enclosure of the Reactor Building Southwest
Stairwell contained a hitherto unsealed penetration, that would allow
smoke infiltration in the stairwell in the event of fire.

General Public Utilities Nuclear Corporation is hereby requested to submit to
this office within thirty days of the date of the letter which transmitted this
Notice, a written statement or explanation in reply, including: (1) the correc-
tive steps which have been taken and the results achieved; (2) corrective steps
which will be taken to aveid further deviations; and (3) the date when full
compliance will be achieved.
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